
 
ABN: 56 123 102 974 

 

 

ASX 
 

RELEASE 
 

7 May 2010 
 
 

Large Calcrete Uranium 
Exploration Portfolio In 

Western Australia 
 
 

Website 
 

www.desertenergy.com.au 
 
 

For further information on 
this release and the 

Company please contact:  
 
 
 

Investor Relations Manager 
Ken Banks 

Office 
+61 2 8969 2777 

Mobile Phone 
+61 (0) 402 079 999 

 
 
 

Email 
kbanks@auroraminerals.com 

 
 

 
 
 

APPOINTMENT OF 
 

NEW EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
 
 

Desert Energy Limited is delighted to announce the appointment of 
Mr Martin Pyle to its board of directors. 
 
Martin’s professional geological career includes mining, exploration 
resource and reserve estimation and feasibility study analysis in 
Western Australia with Western Mining Corporation and Barrack 
Mines Limited.  
 
He also brings to the Desert Energy board his very wide ranging 
experience in the resource sector as a resource analyst, mining 
industry consultant and in corporate advisory including 17 years in 
senior roles with major stockbroking firms Hartleys (Perth) and 
County Natwest (Sydney). 
 
Martin holds Bachelor of Science (First Class Honours – Geology) 
and Masters of Business Administration degrees.   
 
His executive role will include Corporate Affairs and oversight of the 
day to day business management of the Company. 
 
Rob Taylor and Garry O’Hara will continue as executive directors 
and focusing on exploration and business development.  
 
 
 
 
Dr Robert Taylor  Garry O’Hara 
Executive Director  Executive Director 
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